
Notification of Recruitment Policy Changes 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to inform you about recent changes to our recruitment policy aimed at improving 

our talent acquisition process. These updates are designed to attract top talent and ensure a more 

streamlined hiring experience. 

Key Changes to the Recruitment Policy: 

• Increased Referral Incentives: We are enhancing our employee referral program to 

reward team members for successful hires. 

• Diversity and Inclusion Initiatives: We will implement strategies to reach a broader, 

diverse pool of candidates. 

• Flexible Interview Processes: Candidates will have the option for virtual interviews, 

making it easier for them to engage with us. 

• Improved Onboarding Experience: We are revamping our onboarding process to help 

new hires acclimate more quickly and effectively. 

We believe these changes will not only improve our recruitment metrics but also enhance the 

overall experience for both candidates and our hiring teams. 

For more details, please refer to the updated policy document attached to this email. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to improving our recruitment efforts. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


